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Cheeky Chimps Newsletter 


                                                    January 2020





Hello! We are well into the New Year now, in fact this week we have also been celebrating Chinese New Year just to carry on the celebrations!





We have welcomed Hannah, our Deputy, back from Maternity and we also have a new Committee Member too!





In September 2019 we changed the system as to how we assess the children that attend Cheeky Chimps. You will notice that you have a week where you receive lots of observations that include assessment details. The rest of the observations you receive will be just sharing ones, which is why there is not so much information included. Thank you so much to all the parents that are also putting observations on to Tapestry from home. It really helps our assessments and it is lovely sharing the photo’s with the children. If you are having trouble accessing Tapestry or would like one of us to show you how to up load photos please do say or drop us an email.  














 Chimp Fest





Save the date





We are going to holding our annual Chimp Fest on Friday 5th June at Ashcott Playing Fields.





We hope as many of our families as possible will be able to attend. We have an entertainer, food and other activities for children to do. There maybe even a bar for the adults too! 











Instagram! We have now joined Instagram please search us up!     We have so much fun playing at Cheeky Chimps that we would like to share the children’s experiences and achievements on Social Media, just like the film we made last summer. We will be asking parents / carers if they would consent to their child being on our Facebook and Instagram account soon. Obviously we would never write any children’s names. 





Parking! Please park responsibly when dropping off and picking up. We have had complaints from the school and neighbours regarding parents parking on the yellow zig zag lines.





Summer Trip


This year we are hoping to go to Noah’s Ark sometime in May more info to follow….





Toys! Please can we ask that you do not bring toys in, a comforter is fine.





30 Funded Hours


If you are looking to apply for 30 funded hours for April 2020 you need to complete the application by 31st March 2020. Ideally we would like to know before the Easter Holidays. If you would like any further info please do not hesitate to ask. 





Pupil Premium: Please can I ask if you haven’t done so already to apply for Pupil Premium, if your child qualifies for it then we receive 54p more an hour to spend on resources to enhance their learning. It only takes a couple of minutes and makes a huge difference to us. If you can email me the code you get at the end that would be fab. � HYPERLINK "https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-and-families/early-years-pupil-premium-information-for-parents/" �https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-and-families/early-years-pupil-premium-information-for-parents/� 





Bookings for September 2020


If your child already attends Cheeky Chimps and will be staying with us next year please have a think about what hours / days you would like them to do in September 2020. We have already had lots of bookings and I would hate for our current cohort to miss out on the hours they would like. Please email Caroline on � HYPERLINK "mailto:cheekychimpspreschool@gmail.com" �cheekychimpspreschool@gmail.com�





Also if you know of anyone who is hoping to come to Cheeky Chimps in the future please ask them to get in touch, again, we have filled up quickly this year and I wouldn’t want anyone to miss out! 





Dates for your diary:


14th Feb: CLOSED for Inset


17th – 21st Feb: Closed for half term


5th March: World Book Day – Dress up as any Character


6th – 17th April: Closed for Easter Holidays


5th June: Chimp Fest





Lunch 























Contact details and Medication


Please make sure you keep us up to date with any changes to phone numbers, addresses and medical information. 





 








